
     

 

Tikokino Primary School Newsletter 

Dear Parents, Caregivers & Friends,     
 
What a great success our production, Pirates of 
the Curry Bean, was on Tuesday evening. 
Congratulations not only to our seniors who 
played major roles, congratulations to all students 
who had minor roles too. It is quite often the 
students who only have one or two lines who are 
taken most out of their comfort zone. Also, well 
done to all juniors who got up on stage at every 
opportunity and sang their hearts out. A huge 
thank you to everyone who helped out in some 
way. A huge thank you to Kath Keir who painted 
all the sets, they looked fantastic. Most 
importantly, thank you to Mrs Birrell for all her 
hard work, every school needs a staff member to 
be in the driving seat to make a production such 
as this, successful. 
 
All the best to our Year 6-8 students who are at 
Camp Mohaka next week, I can't wait to share 
photos of our adventures. We will be rafting the 
Mohaka, horse riding, shooting etc, and like 
always with Mrs Frater in charge of food, we will 
eat like kings and queens! 
 
Please remember that Kate Archer is away next 
week. We will still be checking office emails and 
answer machines, but replies may not be as 
prompt. Also, there will be no newsletter next 
week. 
 
Have a fun Labour Weekend everyone. 
 
Regards, 
Hamish. 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Tikokino 100% 
- Today, Tomorrow, Together 

Week  7  Term 2.  
  June 
 April ,  2018 

Phone: 06 8565 833 
office@tikokino.school.nz 
Principal: Hamish Natusch  
 
Term 4, Week 2   21st – 23rd October 2024 
 
 
Week 4, Term 4  30th Oct – 3rd Nov 2023   



2024 Important Dates for Your Calendar 
24th Oct: Teacher Only Day (School Closed)   
25th Oct: Hawke’s Bay Day 
28th Oct: Labour Day 
29th Oct – 1st Nov: Years 6-8 Camp Mohaka 
7th-8th Nov: Years 3-5 Ranui Farm Park Camp 
11th Nov: BOT Meeting @ 7.00pm Room 4 
15th Nov: School Photos  
19th Nov: CHB Interschool Athletics 
29th Nov: Room 1 Camp at School 
5th Dec: Music Concert at the Hall @ 5.30pm 
9th Dec: BOT Meeting @ 7.00pm Room 4 
12th Dec: Year 6-8 Bush Block Hunting Trip 
17th Dec: Prizegivng @ 6.00pm 
18th Dec: Last day of Term 4 
 

 

It is a National requirement that you let 
us know if your child is unwell or away 
from school for any reason. Please phone 

027 2083358 or use the link on our website. 
 
NOT ON THE BUS TODAY? Please let 
Hamish know if your child/ren are not on 
the bus and he will let Hayley know. 
20km speed limit past a stationary school bus. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

If you would like to advertise in our newsletter, please email the school: 
office@tikokino.school.nz 

 
 

Tikokino Cummunity Hall 
Thursday 24th October 

$60.00 / Doors open @ 6.00pm. 
 

 
 
 
 

St Francis Undenominational Church 
Service  
Sunday 26th October (last Sunday of the 
month) 
11am Presbyterian Service  
 
Followed by tea and refreshments at the 
church and a mystery Sunday Farm Drive for 
those who are interested.  

 

A Big Thank You to Centralines and the 
CHB Cancer Society for the kind donation 
of suncreen for our School.   
This is grately appreciated. 
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